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                            Tiranë,  më 22.02.2012 
 
 
EMBASSY OF GREECE 
Commercial Office 
 
Mrs. Chrysanthi PASSADI 
First Counselor for Economic 
& Commercial Affairs 
 
Dear Mrs. Passadi, 
 
I have the pleasure to express my gratitude you on behalf of my organization for 
the existing cooperation and thank you for the last meeting that we held 
together on issues of common interest. 
 
The following letter is a request, which you know from the communication with 
the Director General of BiznesAlbania. 
 
Allow me to make you known that the Investors’ and Industrialists’ Association 
is a founding association of BiznesAlbania and “EUROFISH" factory headed by 
Dr. Kujtim Shkreli is an important part of this association. 
 
"EUROFISH" produces canned blue fish and processes about 4-6 million kg per 
year. 
For the purpose of supporting the production and business plan for the years 
ahead, he needs to contract Greek fishing companies, which possess two or 
more fishing boats with lights (circular fishing), which should fish in the 
Adriatic Sea and Ionian Sea. 
 
 
According to the standards of this industry, the fishing begins in March-April 
and continues until October.  
"EUROFISH" takes to its responsibility to purchase all the quantity. Prices will 
be set in the contract. "EUROFISH" provides fishing permits and other 
residential permits for the Greek crews in Albania. He proposes cooperation 
from one to five years. 
 
We wish this information to be forwarded to the authorities of your country and 
especially to the Chambers of Commerce and Employers' Associations of this 
sector, in order to establish contacts and carry out this project, which we think 



is effective, not only for our businesses, but for the Greek ones, taking into 
account the common factors of economic development of both our countries. 
 
Looking forward to your understanding and support, 
Sincerely yours 

 
 
 
 
 

Luan BREGASI 
PRESIDENT 

 
 
 


